
Subject: FW: Response to letter from Mr. Craig Ainscough.
Date: Wed, 7 Jul 2004 20:16:04 -0700

From: "Ernie Crist" <ernie_crist@dnv.org>
To: "FONVCA (E-mail)" <fonvca@fonvca.org>, <cagebc@yahoo.com>

CC: "Nathalie Valdes" <Nathalie_Valdes@dnv.org>

>  -----Original Message-----
> From:         Ernie Crist  
> Sent: July 7, 2004 8:12 PM
> To:   'cargvy_510@hotmail.com'
> Subject:      Response to letter from Mr. Craig Ainscough. 
> 
> 
> Dear Mr. Ainscough:
> 
> I thank you very much for your encouraging letter. I appreciate it deeply and I will
certainly give this matter the most serious  consideration.   I must say that the
feedback I get is extremely encouraging, indeed a whole number of informal polls have
been taken  by a number of individuals and they confirm your estimation that I would hav e
an extremely good chance of getting elected . I still have some time left to make a fina l
decision. 
> 
> Once again I thank you for your support.
> 
> Yours truly,
> 
> Ernie Crist 
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